
From: UrbanGrowth [mailto:UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au] 
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 4:36 PM
To: Council Mailbox
Subject: Planning Proposal - 9, 11, 12 & 13 Fern Creek Road, Warriewood

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for referring the Planning Proposal listed above to Sydney Water. We have reviewed the application 
and can provide the following comments:

· Sydney Water has no objection to the Planning Proposal.

· Amplifications and extensions to these mains may be required depending on the size and 
scale of development. 

· Detailed requirements will be provided in response to the application for Section 73 Compliance 
Certificate prior to development commencement.

If you require any further information, please contact Lulu Huang of Growth Planning and Development on 
urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au. 

Kind Regards,

Growth Planning & Development Team 

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately 
delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney 
Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not 
necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee 
that this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference.

Sent: 26/09/2017 8:02:22 AM
Subject: FW: Planning Proposal - 9, 11, 12 & 13 Fern Creek Road, Warriewood
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